
San Joaquin County launches 
supervisorial redistricting

San Joaquin County is beginning the process to redraw 
the boundaries of the county’s fi ve supervisorial districts.  
Redistricting takes place every 10 years after the federal 
census, when district boundaries for federal, state, and 
local elected offi  ces are redrawn to refl ect new population 
data and shifting populations.  District lines can shape a 
community’s ability to elect the representative of their choice, 
so it’s important that we hear from you!

Redistricting Advisory Committee (RAC) outreach workshops 
are open to the public and scheduled for the dates and
times below:

Learn more about the process, sign up for email updates, 
tell us about your community, and even draw your own 
redistricting map online: https://wedrawthelines.sjgov.org.

As always, you can contact us at redistricting@sjgov.org
with any questions about the redistricting process.

To comment on state level redistricting (Congressional, 
Senate, Assembly, and State Board of Equalization)
please visit: wedrawthelinesca.org.

• Tuesday, August 17, 2021, 5:30-7:30 P.M. - SJC Admin. 
Bldg., Board Chambers - 44 N San Joaquin St, Suite 627, 
Stockton, CA 95202 *4:00-5:00 P.M. - State Redistricting 
Outreach Workshop

• Wednesday, September 15, 2021, 3:00-5:00 P.M. - Tracy 
City Hall, Council Chambers - 333 Civic Center Dr, Tracy, 
CA 95376 *5:30-6:30 P.M. - State Redistricting

         Outreach Workshop
• Wednesday, September 29, 2021, 4:00-6:00 P.M. - Lodi: 

Hutchins Street Square, Kirst Hall - 125 S Hutchins St # 
A, Lodi, CA 95240 *2:30-3:30 P.M. - State Redistricting 
Outreach Workshop

We want to
HEAR from YOU!

Join our outreach workshops


